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What has been happening this 

term: 

• Learnt lots of new 

dances from Emerald 

and acting skills. 

• Too many competitions 

to name them all. 

• Learnt skills such as 

cutting veg, sewing and 

been busy cooking, 

making things and 

playing. 

• Made lots of new 

friends.  

• Celebrated a lot of 

birthdays. 

• We have celebrated;  
o Artists 
o World Peace day 
o Musicians  
o Mother’s Day 
o Valentine’s Day 
o Chinese New Year 
o World Religion Day  
o Burns Night  
o Thinking Day 
o Easter 
o St Patrick’s Day 
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Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways for 

you to keep in touch. 

Website: 

See below 

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

By phone: 

Abby: 07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchildcareserv

ices.co.uk 

In personal 

We will always make time 

to speak to you at club! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION  

Sept 2018-July 2019 
 

Registration for the Academic Year, 

September 2018-July 2019 will open on 

Monday 21st May 2018.  

You will be sent an e-mail to notify you 

that registration has opened and then 

you will need to go onto our website and 

complete a registration pack. 

Registration will close on  

Friday 8TH June 2018 at 6:15pm and all 

families will be e-mailed on  

Friday 6th July 2018 about space 

allocation. Registration Packs must be 

completed by hand and must be 

returned in paper format. 

ALL existing families MUST re-register. 

House points for this term. 

The winner is Sherwood with a staggering 

432. 

Meadway with 368 

Aldwick 352 

Cranbourne 213 

Children in Sherwood can collect some 

sweets/ prize from the prize box next term.  

Becca and Rowan 

will be returning 

after the Easter 

Holidays. We 

cannot wait to see 

all their photos and 

hear about all the 

countries they have 

visited.   

This term Juniors have been taking an active role in 

planning and leading activities. They are learning about 

responsibilities, organisational skills, social skills and 

teamwork. 

The Juniors of the terms are: 

Year 3: Jack.S 

Year 4: Adam.S 

Year 5: Oliver .G 

Year 6: Isobel.D 

Surveys 

We will be collating Spring 

Term 2018 parent surveys 

and will send you feedback 

separately. Children have 

received their feedback.    

Menus: Our favorites like spag bol will remain.  

We have tried a range of new potato products which have been really successful 

and so has the stir fries we have done. We will still be having hot meals throughout the 

summer term and we are working on some new dishes.  
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Can you help us? 

 

Games/toys/equipment: 

We have been very lucky as a 

few families have kindly 

donated old games/toys to us 

and even bought us some 

new games, so thank you. If 

you are ever having a sort out, 

please think of us! 

 

Spare school clothes: 

If you have any spares, we 

would be very grateful for any. 

If you have any of our clothes, 

please could you return them 

to us as we are running out.  
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POLICIES 
Every April we review all our 

policies to ensure they meet 

any new legislation 

and regulation and are still 

current and work in practice. 

Policies are available 

to look at from 01/04/18 on our 

website or at Fusion. Reading 

and understanding 

our Policies forms part of your 

parental agreement. We will 

be in touch about new Data 

Protection Guidelines.  

 

 

 

 

 

   

Next term: 

 

Following on from the 

children’s surveys we have 

decided not to have a set 

topic as we will be outside a lot 

having free play, but if children 

are particularly interested in 

something then we can plan 

activities to suit them.  

 

We will be trying out new sports 

such as discus and javelin and 

of course celebrating festivals 

and special days. 

 

We are celebrating England/ 

London/Queen/St George’s 

Day when we get back after 

Easter, so if you have any 

related items, we would love it 

if you could share these with us. 

Thank you.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY EASTER FROM EVERYONE AT FUSION 

Summer Club 2018 

W/C 23rd July  

W/C 30th July  

W/C 6th August  

 

Monday to Thursday only. Open 7:45am-6:15pm with a variety 

of sessions available. All meals included (session dependant). 

 

A range of activities are available, free choice, structured and 

guaranteed fun!  

 

Have a look at our website and Facebook page to see all the 

fun we got up to last year. Existing families, we only need a 

booking form from you. New families need to complete a 

booking form and a summer club registration pack.  Tell your 

friends. 

  

YAMA AND PRO-ACTION 

PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION; 

email if you want more info. 1st 

prize £100 Amazon voucher  

Fundraising: 

Pots need to back in by 

week ending Friday 29th 

June. 

 

Don’t forget to send us a 

photo when you reach 

any milestone amounts.  


